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MEMORANDUM 

TO DIRECTOJt,, EMB 
REGIONALDIRECTORS, ENVIRONMENT 

SUBJECT : Rationalization of the Monitoring Mechanism for EIA System 
through Multi-Sectoral Monitoring Teams (MMT) 

Consistent with the subject Memorandum of the Honorable Secretary Michael T. 
Defensor, dated January 24, 2005, you are hereby reminded to submit your subject report 
observing the guidelinestherein enumerated and on the date therein stated. 

Please be guided accordingly 

C- - a . ~ 

DR. CASIMIRO A. YNARES, 111 
Assistant Secretary for Environment 

Cc: Office o f the Secretary 
File 

Let's Go Green! 


